
          

 

MEMO 

 

To:  Club Executives 

From:  Fixtures & Events Committee 

Re:  Round 1 – Men’s and Women’s Saturday Pennant 

The AFL has announced that the Grand Final will be played in Brisbane on the 24th October commencing 

at 6.30pm in Brisbane or 4.30pm (WST) in Perth, which coincides with Round 1 of the Metropolitan 

Pennant Competition. 

It is accepted that any direct clash is undesirable with members and a number of clubs planning events 

around the Grand Final. 

Therefore, the starting time for Round 1 only will be: 

 

12.15pm  Roll Up 

12.30pm Match commencement 

 

However, should competing SIDES wish to come to an agreement to play at an alternative time on the 

24th October, this will be permitted upon the written acknowledgement of BOTH sides. Note that all 

matches must be completed by 6.15pm given commitments to the Sunday Times. Failure to reach 

agreement will see the game commence as above. 

If a SIDE wishes to play Round 1 or any other round on a Friday evening, then Rule 7 (iii) of the 

Metropolitan Pennant Competition – General Conditions will apply as usual. 

Should there be any queries, please contact the Bowls WA office. 

 

Fixtures & Events Committee 


